

Father Andrew White S. J. School

National Blue Ribbon School



WEEKLY ANNOUNCEMENTS May 23, 2017

Important Upcoming Dates

May 23: Sacred Heart/Holy Angels Confirmation

May 24: Grades 2 & 3 Field Trip

May 26: Early Dismissal (12:30pm) NO AFTER CARE

May 26 – June 6: Book Fair

May 29: No School (Memorial Day)

May 30: Middle School Field Day

May 31: Last Day for Pre-K – they will dismiss at 11:30am

June 2: First Friday Mass (9am) (hosted by 2nd grade) LAST DAY HOT LUNCH

June 3: Grade 8 Graduation (10am at St. Aloysius Church)

June 5: Grades K – 5 Field Day & Early Dismissal (12:30pm)

June 6: Early Dismissal (12:30pm)

June 7: Early Dismissal & Last Day of School, Mass at 10am (hosted by 1st grade)

<u>Early Dismissal:</u> This **Friday, May 26th** is a 12:30pm early dismissal day. Please remember there is <u>NO AFTER CARE</u> scheduled for this day.

FAW Golf Tournament: A huge shout out of gratitude to our generous sponsors, PGA golfers, make-it-happen volunteers and super hero committee. A special thanks goes to our coordinator, Dawn Carroll and her team of volunteers that made this a successful fundraiser. More event details to come!

<u>Box Tops Contest Winner:</u> Congratulations to the Kindergarten class for turning in the most Box Tops per student! Thank you to everyone who has collected and clipped Box Tops and to those who have entered Box Tops codes on the <u>btfe.com</u> website! Our summer contest is coming up. The family who turns in the most Box Tops in September will win \$100 in gift cards to local stores; everyone who submits Box Tops will be entered in a drawing to receive a smaller gift card. Enclosed in today's folder is a flyer and a bag to collect your summer Box Tops! (Don't forget to save Tyson A+ Program labels as well.)

HSA Board: We have an upcoming vacancy on the HSA Board. The position of President-Elect is available. The position is two years, with the President Elect becoming the President the following year. This is a great way to learn more about FAW and to have a voice in our events and fundraisers.

<u>Destination Imagination Teams:</u> Our DI teams are officially in route to the Globals

competition in Knoxville, Tennessee. We wish them well this week as they compete against many other countries in this event.

Book Fair: is coming and Mrs. Pietsch is looking for Book Fair Volunteers. The Book Fair will be held from May 26th to June 6th during school hours. If you are interested and available to help, please contact Mrs. Pietsch at <u>fawslibrary@fatherandrewhite.org</u> as soon as possible. This is a great way to earn volunteer hours.

Grades 6 – 8 Field Day: Tuesday, May 30th – We look forward to a day of fun with the many activities that Mrs. Stewart has planned for our students. It will be mostly outside so please be sure to put on sunblock at home. Students will have a Tag Day and may wear shorts and t-shirts with socks and tennis shoes. Shorts must be the length of their P.E. shorts. Students may not wear Sperry shoes, flip flops, sandals, etc. because many activities involve running. Students are asked not to wear anything white due to water events. Students should also bring an extra pair of closed toed shoes, in case their sneakers get soaked. Mrs. Stewart needs 10 large coolers on wheels to be used to hold water for filling stations for students. If you don't mind letting us borrow your cooler please email her

on Friday, May 26th. Kindly label the cooler with your name on it.)

<u>Grades K – 5 Field Day:</u> Monday, June 5th –8 - 11:30am (raindate Tues. June 6th): **Mrs. Stewart still needs a few more volunteers.** This is a fun way to acquire those final hours needed for the year. Please consider helping out. We had a grand time last year! If you can help please send her an email at fawspe@fatherandrewwhite.org.

Yarn Needed: Mrs. Gavin is collecting yarn for end-of-the year weaving projects! If you have any unused, unwanted yarn remnants, please send them in to Mrs. Gavin. Thank you!

School Kidz School Supply Fundraiser: School supply kits will be available to order starting next Tuesday, May 30th. Order forms will be in your child's Tuesday folder. Orders will be due back no later than Tuesday, June 6th. Supply kits will be ready for pick up in your child's classroom on Open House night.

Spirit Shirt Extra: We have one spirit shirt left with this year's design for sale for \$15 in a Women's XXL. The shirt is offered on a first come, first served basis by e-mailing Karen Farr at karenafarr@yahoo.com.

<u>SCRIP:</u> Planning to celebrate the last day of school with a trip to Sweet Frog? Is that a favorite summer treat for your children? We have Sweet Frog gift cards with a 25% rebate! Stock up before school is out. They make great gifts also!

<u>Labels for Education:</u> The Labels for Education program is winding down. Less than 3 months are left until the program will be discontinued. FAW has benefitted from this program for many years so let's finish strong! Keep clipping those UPC logos. Send in your labels tomorrow! If you have any questions, please contact Vicki Richardson at richardsonfive@md.metrocast.net

<u>Volunteer hours:</u> If you have volunteered your time to the school and need to report your hours to meet your service contract requirements, please email Julie White at <u>juliemariewhite@outlook.com</u>

NJHS Service Project:

NJHS is collecting cat and dog toys. Bring in cat and dog toys by Friday, May 26th. Collection bins are in the front lobby. Donations will go to SMAWL and the county animal shelter.

<u>Summer Maintenance:</u> We are looking for volunteers to work on some maintenance jobs over the summer. Please send a note or email to Mrs. Maloney or contact Jeff Jones at 301-475-1627 or <u>jefferyscottjones@gmail.com</u> if you are interested.

<u>Spring Social Decorations for Sale:</u> We are looking to sell (or store) some of the Spring Social decorations.

- The Bar: The measurements are 8' \times 4' \times 4' (from the floor to the top of the boombox itself. The handle makes it 8' tall). The shelf in the back is about 2' deep and 3' from the ground. \$200 OBO **If someone is able to store this for us that would be preferable so we can reuse it next year.
- The Rubix Cube Table is 3' syare on the bottom with a 4' record top. \$100 OBO
- Pac Man and Asteroid cut outs \$50 OBO (each)

Weekly Checklist

	Volunteer for Field Day
	Volunteer for the Book Fair
	Buy some scrip gift cards
П	Send in unused varn